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This is to inform you that, the Company is undertaking replacement of Ammonia plant 
catalyst required for operation of the Urea plant on Natural Gas. The Company has 
stopped Urea production on October 5, 2020 as the Natural Gas is expected to be made 
available to the Company in November 2020.

              




